Good afternoon, parents and families,

This is Mrs. Cooke, principal of Rosemont Elementary School. There will be no school
for student’s March 16-27 at Rosemont or any Montgomery County public school. Meals
will be available for all of our students Monday through Friday, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00
p.m. at 20 schools throughout the county and two schools in our area: Forest Oak
Middle School and Gaithersburg Middle School. Free lunches, which children can take
home and eat, will be available for all children 18 years old and younger. Starting on
Tuesday, students will be provided breakfast and lunch meals to take home. Please visit
www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org to see the complete list of meal sites and for other
important information on our coronavirus response.

Online instructional activities have been released for all grade levels, please visit
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/curriculum/contingency/index.aspx to access all
materials. If needed, printed materials are available for pickup in the front of the school
building. Printed packets are intended only for students without online access at home.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at Keely R _Cooke@mcpsmd.org or
Ms. Simon at Brooke_L_Simon@mcpsmd.org.



